
 

Barrow Community Litter Pickers 
 

 

Date: 7th April 25 

Location: Willow Road Park 

 

We had 8 volunteers out for our monthly litter pick today - this time in the green spaces 

around Willow Park.  
 

It was such a lovely day to be outside listening to the bird calls.  

Most of the litter was poo bags - empty as they had been there for a while, and 

shattered plastic tree guards. But we also had lots of general grot, a cushion, a metal 

pole, and a tiara! 
 

There is still blown litter within the very dense areas of copsed trees - but also lots of 

bramble and branches stopping us from getting to all of it unfortunately.  
 

Thanks also to Charnwood BC and Serco who will be collecting the rubbish later today. 
 

 
Thanks to the team today, Wendie, Steve, Keith, Andy, Jayne, (Alison & Ian not on the 

photo)  
 

 

Next Event:  

Date & Time: 12 May, 10am 

Meeting Point: TBC 
 

 


